DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN

BAGONG PILIPINAS

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULINGOF BIDDING ACTIVITIES

PROCUREMENT OF INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY (ICT)
SERVICES FOR THE REHABILITATION AND MODERNIZATION OF THE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES (DENR)
SERVER ROOMS AT REGIONS Ill AND IV-A
Bid Ref. No. DENR-C0-2024-016

This is to notify all interested parties that due to work suspension caused by the effects
of southwest monsoon, as approved by Order of the Executive Secretary through the
official Facebook page of the Presidential Communications Office based on the
recommendation of the National Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council, the
following bidding activities for the above cited project is hereby rescheduled as follows:

DATE/TIME

‘ ACTIVITIES VENUE/MODE

FROM TO
1. Pre-Bid 28 August 2024, 03 September 2024, Online via Google Meet
Conference (Wednesday) (Tuesday) Platform
1:00 PM 1:30 PM
BAC Secretariat Office,
2" Floor, Two-Storey
2.Submission of %Vl\/es’(jer?eti(rjnabir 2024, %.Zusees?jtaen;ber 2024, Warehouse, DENR
Bid Documents 930 AM y 9:30 AMy Compound,  Visayas
: : Ave., Diliman, Quezon
City
11 September 2024, 17 September 2024, online via Gooale Meet
3.0OpeningofBids | (Wednesday) (Tuesday) Platform ?
10:00 AM 1:00 PM

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 28" day of August 2024 in Quezon City.

(sgd.) EVELYN G. NILLOSAN
Chief, ManagementDivision &

Alternate Vice Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee

Received by:

(SIGNATURE OVER PRINTED NAME & DATE) NAME OF COMPANY

(PLEASERETURN OR FAX THISPAGEONLY TO THE DENR BAC OFFICE @ 926-2675)

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1100, Philippines
www.denr.gov.ph


http://www.denr.gov.ph/
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RECOMMENDATION APPROVED BY ORDER OF THE
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

Classes in public schools and work in government agencies
within the National Capital Region (NCR) are suspended
effective 7:00AM August 28, 2024, due to the effects of
Southwest Monsoon.

) REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
Worrvc. NATIONAL DISASTER RISK REDUCTION AND MANAGEMENT COUNCIL V
< Camp General Emilio Aguinaldo, Quezon City, Philippines aGONG PumeAs

His Excellency FERDINAND R. MARCOS, JR.
President

Republic of the Philippines

Malacanan Palace, Manila

Thru: SECRETARY LUCAS P. BERSAMIN
Executive Secretary

Dear Mr. President:

We would like to respectfully inform the President that due to the ongoing and
the forecasted rainfall today, August 28, 2024 which will bring occasional rains with
possible flashfloods over Metro Manila caused by the Southwest Monsoon, the
NDRRMC recommends the suspension of classes and work within the National
Capital Region (NCR) effective 7:00 AM, August 28, 2024 (Wednesday).

Likewise, the same course of action for private companies, offices and
schools is left to the discretion of their respective heads. This excludes frontline
agencies engaged in emergency services.

The recommended suspension will prevent any untoward incidents and will
ensure the safety of the general public.

We hope for His Excellency’s consideration and approval.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,

FOR THE CHAIRPERSON, NDRRMC:
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ARIEL F. NEPOMUCENO
r, NDRRMC
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Executive Dir
and Administ

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1100, Philippines
www.denr.gov.ph
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